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Our CEO’s Message
As PCS season begins to wind down, I am reminded 
of the feelings that go along with moving to a new 
duty station, adjusting to new neighbors, taking on a 
new role, and trying to �nd a sense of connection 
and community. The unique challenges and 
sacri�ces of military families inspires us to 
continually improve our service delivery at Hunt 
Military Communities. 

During September we will have several community-wide focuses. The 
�rst is Suicide Prevention Month. This month we will be hosting several 
speakers and sharing important educational materials on this most 
important topic. On average, 22 active or retired service members take 
their own lives each day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well 
having lost several of my Marines to suicide. We can help those in need 
by learning the warning signs and the appropriate resources available to 
help service members in need. Please look at the schedule of events you 
can attend and help us make mental health a priority for our military 
families. 

The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those 
who lost their lives and those whose lives are forever changed, we will be 
hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our communities. Additionally, we 
will have an opportunity for children to write a 100-word essay on “What 
It Means To Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp the sel�ess commitment of 
their family service member. More information to follow on both of these 
important events. We look forward to your participation. 

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you. 

Brian Stann

CEO

Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY LABOR DAY

Going Paperless
We are paperless with the Hunt Resident Portal! If you haven't downloaded 
the Hunt Resident App yet, it allows you to enter and track work orders, see 
postings about the happenings in the community, and also allows you to 
make payments on your account - all in one place! Having trouble? Give the 
Leasing O�ce a call at 781-861-5062. We're happy to help.



Fall Safety Tips 
As we swing into fall, and the leaves begin to change and the 
weather slips into cooler temperatures, please remember these 
safety tips: 

• Wash hands or hand sanitize before and after playing on 
playgrounds to prevent the spread of germs and to remain 
compliant with COVID-19 safety recommendations.

• Stay home if you are not feeling well, regardless of the 
symptoms. It’s better for you and for the community. 

• Remain vigilant on roadways, and parking lots as school track 
and student walkers are increasing. 

• Obey speed limits in the neighborhoods! Posted speed limits 
are not a recommendation, they are a law. 

• Come to a complete stop at stop signs before proceeding. 

• Cell phone usage, unless truly hands free, is still unsafe and 
against the law, even if it’s in your lap! Keep your eyes and 
attention up! 

hanscomfamilyhousing.com

Chalk It Up!

Backpack Brigade
We were thrilled to be able to deliver 65 backpacks to youth in 
Hanscom Family Housing. The backpacks were various colors. It 
brings us such joy to give to our young residents who bring so 
much to our Hanscom Family Housing Community. Have great �rst 
days of school, regardless of whether you are continuing with 
remote learning, or going into the classroom! Learn, laugh, and 
stay Hanscom strong! 

September 11th is National Patriot Day!

Chalk It Up
Thank you to all of our younger residents who “chalked it up” on 
our side walks painting the base with a little more color. We 
enjoyed delivering popsicles as our very talented families bellow 
were some of our awesome entries. 



IS GOING “PAY” PERLESS!
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Bene�ts of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop O� Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our o�ce if you need assistance setting up online
payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System


